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NO on SB 210 

 

We have a beautifully functioning, easy to use voting system in Oregon. 

 

1).  It is easy for all voters to participate.  People who can’t get to the polls (mothers 

with young children, caregivers, people with transportation, problems, etc.) are not 

kept from voting. 

2).  Disabled people like me can vote without arranging for a special mail in ballot. 

3).  Poll workers have been harassed in other states.  Let’s keep that from happening 

in Oregon. 

4).  With vote-by-mail, all citizens participate on an equal basis.  Voting rights of 

minorities or others can’t be restricted by having fewer polling places in those 

neighborhoods. 

5).  We have the best voting system. Please preserve it! 


